Telford Infant School

Loving Learning

Physical Education Newsletter



Summer Term 2019

Welcome

Welcome to our summer Term newsletter. We have lots to share with you this term about what has been happening in PE in school and also celebrating the achievements of pupils outside of school. Our celebration assemblies are held on a Friday afternoon and this is an opportunity for children to share their trophies, certificates and medals with the whole school.

Reception teachers and pupils have been working with Top Corner coaching learning the skills and rules in football and Athletics.

Our after school clubs have been very successful this term and these shall be continuing in the autumn term. We are looking forward to another full and exciting autumn term. Please ensure that PE kits are in school and correctly labelled.

If you are attending any of our clubs and are wanting to bring a snack please only bring a portion of fruit. Children can use their school water bottles for a drink.

On behalf of Telford Infant School I would like to wish you all a safe, happy and active summer break and we look forward to seeing you all in the autumn term.

To all our Year 2's that are moving on thank you for leaving wonderful memories and we wish you all the best in your next adventure.

PE Kit

Please ensure that children have the following kit ready for PE during the Autumn Term.

- ♦ Navy/Black shorts/skorts, white T-Shirt and indoor pumps
- Outdoor PE Kit navy/black tracksuit bottoms
- Navy/black sweatshirt/outdoor trainers.
- Socks (if wearing tights)
- Hairband to tie hair back
- Please make sure all items are clearly labelled with names

Jewellery must not be worn unless for religious reasons. Earrings will be covered with tape for PE lessons. Please ask your class teacher if you are unsure of the days your class have PE.



Autumn 2019

After school clubs to continue Fit2Dance, multisports, football, tennis, girls football and athletics.

Top Corner Coaching will be working with Year 2 pupils and teachers where they will be learning the skills of rounders and multisports.

Leamington North Cluster competitions. Dates and times to be confirmed.

Please ensure for Fit2Dance that school PE kits are worn.

Any Questions or comments? Email us at admin2326@welearn365.com

Reception Celebrations



Congratulations to Hugo, Emily, Grace, Eshan, Emmy, Sophie, Austin, Thomas, Sebastian, Eleanor, William and Eleanor for your swimming certificates, medals and caps.

Congratulations to Finley B and Finley J for your medals and certificates in football. Keep up





Well done Mia on your dance certificate.

Well done to Parker, Eloise, Freya, Matilda, Grace, Lois, for your medals and certificates in Gymnastics.





Congratulations Mabel on your running medal. Well done.

Sports Day





Congratulation to all of Reception and KS1 for taking part in our sports day. It was wonderful to see so many of you supporting their hard work and determination in the glorious sunshine. I must also say well done to the grown ups who took part in the egg and spoon race.

Impressive!!

Happy Summer Break

Well done to all the children for their continued achievements in sport. It is great to see a wide variety of activities being enjoyed by all the children and being able to share their success with them. If you are preparing an active summer break and would like to share your experiences to go into our PE newsletter, then we would love to hear from you.

News Extra



Two of our Year 1 girls were thrilled to meet their favourite author and ballet idol Darcey Bussell at her DDMix Dance Workout at St Nics, Warwick on Monday 13th May.

Football tournament

We enjoyed a lovely afternoon of sunshine and football. We were joined by other schools within the Leamington North Cluster for a great afternoon full of collaboration, perseverance and absorption.

Well done to all the Telford Infant football team for showing what true sportsmanship is all about.

Milverton Sports festival



A great afternoon was had on Friday 21st June at Milverton Sports Festival. It was a celebration of all the Leamington North Cluster events that were held throughout the year. Well done to all who took part.

Year 1 Celebrations

Well done Anabelle, Alexia, Bea and Poppy on your dance certificates and rosettes.





Well done to Bea, Osheen, Daisy, Monty and Rosie for your medals and certificates in Gymnastics.

Well Done Marlena Albie and Elsie on your running certificate and medal. Congratulations to Madison for earning your medal for the colour run.





Congratulations to Rajan and Theo for your medals in football. Keep up the hard work.

Congratulations to Sebastian, Joseph, Tom, Callum and Daniel for your medals in rugby.

Well done to Claudia, Marlena, Callum, Phoebe, Alexia, Pip, Emily, Evelyn, Susannah, Timur, George K, for your achievements in swimming.



Year 1 Celebrations



Congratulations Rosie and Lottie on achieving your certificates for Taekwondo.

Year 2 Celebrations

Congratulations to Ankush, Lana, Sophie, Emily, Harry, Isobel F, Libby, Sienna, Amelia and Kerenza on your swimming achievements.





Well done to Sophie, Maya, Arran and Daisy for your gymnastics certificate. Keep up the hard work.

Year 2 Celebrations



Congratulations to Isabella, Eryn, Emily, Daisy, Lacie, Elsa and Lawrence on your medals, certificates and trophies for Dance.

Well done to Milo, Rory and Isobel R for your medals and trophies in football. Keep up the hard work.





Congratulations to Oliver for your medals in running.